
Visit to Sister Schools 

 

Forty S.4 and S.5 students, together with our Assistant Principal, Ms. Wu and teachers 

joined our School Study Trip to Zhejiang from 13 to 17 April 2019. The 5-day trip 

offered students a chance to visit our sister schools, Ningbo No.2 Middle School and 

the High School Affiliated to Zhejiang Normal University, and share learning 

experience with mainland students. 

 

 

 





 

  











 


